
NEWS FROM THE CEMENT INDUSTRY
CEMBUREAU team takes part in Brussels 20km!

At the end of May, several members of the CEMBUREAU secretariat took part, as either runners
or walkers, during the Brussels 20km.

After months of training and mutual support, the team enjoyed taking part in the most important
race in Belgium. In addition, the team was clearly visibly thanks to the shirts designed, in
particular, for this event.

We take this opportunity of congratulating the CEMBUREAU participants for their achievement!
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